
From: Nancy Bruns   
Sent: Sunday, August 11, 2024 10:37 PM 
To: PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us> 
Subject: [EXT] Regarding POC Docket #EL24-023 South Duel Wind Project 
  
Dear PUC staff and commissioners, 
  
My name is Nancy Bruns and I am a proud  landowner in Duel County. I would like to see this project 
move forward.  I am an environmentalist and believe our country needs to provide more green 
opportunities to decrease our dependence on fossil fuels. Wind energy is a clean energy that is 
renewable and plentiful in Duel County. 
My father and grandparents were long time residents of Duel County., I inherited this land from them 
and I plan to keep this land in our family name for many generations to come. I would like my family, 
local schools, townships,and South Dakota to benefit from the additional funds provided from this 
project. Please consider approving this project. 
  
Thank you. 
Sincerely,  
Nancy Bruns 

 
Walker, MN 56484 

 

 




